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North Central Atchison Burglarized Yet Again
Atchison Police are investigating what’s now the fourth burglary reported in the north central

part of the city in the past month.

Lieutenant Tim Stout says the most recent burglary happened sometime between Friday

afternoon and Monday morning...
(Play audio)

Total loss is estimated at more than a thousand dollars. It’s unknown if forced entry was used

to enter the residence, however no property damage was reported.

Stout offers a couple of common sense tips for guarding your home against a potential
burglary...

(Audio continued)

And that number to call is 913-367-4323.



